
GKANSAS CITY GR.OVALS 
GBASEBALL CLUB 

P. 0 . BOX 1969 
KANSAS CITY 
MISSOURI 64141 
(816) 921-8000 

October 9, 1974 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Senator : 

The position whi ch y ou took in the 
successful effort involving Senator Hart's Copy-
r i ght Revision Bill amendment wa s very helpful 
to profes sional baseball. In my v iew it served 
the public interest as well. 

I thank you personally for lending a 
hand s o p romptly and effectively, and urge y our 
continued support in this difficult and complex 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

KANSAS CITY ROYALS 
BASEBALL CLUB 

~~ 
President 
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